
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 18, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Turkey Tacos  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Want to make a difference for someone in need? Help keep a child warm during these 

frigid winter months by sponsoring a blanket for Project Linus! Blankets are $10 to 

sponsor, and you can go in with a few friends to sponsor one blanket if you choose. All 

blankets will be donated to the Ronald McDonald House Charity, which provides lodging 

and comfort for seriously ill children. Donations can be turned in to your advisor, the 

front office, or Mr. Sullivan and Mr. Ingwersen. 
 

2. Gurrie’s Speech Team will be meeting today after school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room. We 

will be deciding on performance categories, looking for scripts, and doing a little improv 

work. If you still are interested in joining Speech Team, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as 

possible – or show up to the meeting after school on Thursday.  
 

3. If you are interested in joining the Gurrie Wrestling team, Coach Varela and Coach 

Rodriguez will be available today after school in the cafeteria to provide information 

about the upcoming season.  Join us at 3:20 to meet the coaches, your teammates, ask 

questions, and truly develop an idea about what the sport is about.  We hope to see you 

there. See Mrs. Ray if you have any questions. 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Labud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

 
 

 

 


